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July 19, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In order to have necessary student information readily available to key staff, creating a safer school
environment, Goodrich ISD is pleased to announce that we are transitioning to online student enrollment
for the 2023-2024 school year, and online registration is now available! A few things you will need prior
to attempting to register your child/children:

1) Before attempting to register, please create your Ascender Parent Portal account following
instructions and links provided on our website.

Goodrichisd.net > Students & Parents > Enrollment

2) If you already have an Ascender Parent Portal account, please log into the account and verify that
your email address and phone number have not changed since the last time you registered your
child. If it has changed, please contact our registrar: kathy.leloux@goodrichisd.net , to provide
the updated information before trying to register your child.

Monday and Tuesday, 7/24 and 7/25, our registration staff will be available to assist you with online
registration from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. in the high school foyer.

For the next two weeks, we are available to assist you during the daytime office hours of
Monday-Thursday, 9 a.m. to 12 noon and 1 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Thank you! See you soon!

Sincerely,

Kathy Leloux
Registrar
Goodrich ISD


